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I respectfully request your no vote on HB 3501.  Please do not allow the homeless 

population to further destroy the cities in Oregon.  I live in Salem and it is a beautiful 

city, however, the homeless population that are allowed to reside in public spaces 

and leave their trash and waste everywhere are destroying Oregon's Capital city.  If it 

continues, you are going to lose your taxpayers as they leave this state for locations 

that actualy respect their citizen's rights.  It appears that we are becomig a state 

determined to only support and protect the rights of the homeless and criminals. 

 

You were elected to serve the citizens of this amazing state and do what is best to 

preserve it.  This bill does not do that.  This bill would actually take away taxpayer 

rights and their voice.  Not to mention that it does not help the homeless population.  I 

see that this bill does not even have the support of homeless advocates. 

 

Please vote no.  Thank you. 


